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It’s been a rather wet and windy half term and we’ve 
adapted our OPAL play to accommodate this.  

We’ve purchased new sports play equipment to be 
used at lunchtime and have introduced water play and 
outdoor painting.  

The children are loving the different wheeled play, are 
using the cable drums in creative ways and have  
built some very study dens to protect them from the 
weather.  

FOLS have very kindly purchased tuff trays which we will be setting up with a 
variety of sensory play and arts and crafts.  

We would love to collect some garden furni-
ture, large barrels,  extra-large piping,  
guttering, barriers, cones, strong pallets and 
supermarket bread trolleys. If you, or some-
one you know, works for a company who can 
support with any of these items, please do 
get in touch.  

Please do ensure your child has wellies/outdoor 
shoes in school so they are able to access all of 
the school grounds as we have lots set out on 
both the playground and field. We would also  
appreciate you sending in a spare pair of socks and 
jogging bottoms/leggings to keep in school in case 
your child needs to change. If you have any items 
your child has grown out of, please consider  
donating to us to keep in our welly/clothing library.  



This is what our lunch times 
look like in the  

Winter... 



We are looking for donations of the following things.  If you are having a 
clear out we would love to take them off your hands.  Please put all  
donations in the box in the office or leave by the front door. We are also 
more than happy to collect any donations.  

Donations Wish List 

 

• plain sheets 

• tarpaulin 

 

Garden furnitiure 

• Plastic/wicker chairs 

• tables 

 

Wheeled-play 

• office chairs  

• pushchairs/buggies 

• wheelchairs  

• Walkers 

 

 


